
April 1, 2019 
 
Dear Senior Parents, 
 
The senior class is selling senior class yard signs to help commemorate and celebrate your senior’s time at 
Garden City High School.  This fundraiser is to help raise funds for senior events, such as the senior class trip 
and the senior prom.  Please see below for an image of the sign.  If you are interested in purchasing a yard sign, 
please fill out the attached slip and have your senior bring it to the attendance office.  Please include with the 
order slip a $10.00 check made payable to Garden City High School.  ​Please hand in the order slip and the 
check by April 12th.  
 
Signs will be distributed immediately after school on​ Tuesday, April 30th in room 169.  
 
Thank you for supporting the senior class!  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Bilello & Katherine Squires 
Senior Class Advisors  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Senior Yard Sign Order Form 

 
Student Name:__________________________        Student Homeroom:___________ 
 
Parent Name:____________________________ Parent Phone:______________________  
 
Check Number:______________ 
 

Please submit this slip with a $10.00 check made out to Garden City High School by April 12th.  
All orders should be dropped off in the attendance office.  

 


